



## 5 February 2025

Dear Parents/Caregivers

In 2025, students from Prep to Year 6 will have the opportunity to attend JAG on either a Tuesday or Thursday morning.

This year we will be participating in/learning the following:-

- Ekka's Hi-Line Brown Schools Egg Laying Competition
- Ekka's Scarecrow Competition
- WorkSafe Queensland's Farm Safety Calendar Competition
- Cooking and eating lots of food
- Basic Paddock to Plate, animal husbandry and horticulture

To help to cover the costs of running our JAG program in 2025 and to contribute towards our farm, a one-off fee for the whole year of \$120.00 is payable by each student. As part of this fee, your child will receive a copy of our Calvary Agriculture Yearbook. The Yearbook will include many photos taken at JAG throughout the year. You will be invoiced for this amount once your request to participate is received so please do not send in any payment in advance.

The staff who will be helping to facilitate JAG in 2025 are:-

Tuesday	Thursday
Mrs Angela Haupt	Mrs Angela Haupt
Mrs Ammie Dellosa	Mrs Laura Castle
Mr Graham Edwards	Mrs Nadene Zulch
	Mr Robert Haupt

Students meet at the Cunningham Pavilion at 7:45am and are walked down to the farm by staff. Gumboots are optional; however, they do help on the mornings after a heavy dew. Please ensure your child has a hat as we will be outside.

If your child would like to participate in JAG, please complete the here. Numbers will be capped at 35 students each day. If you are flexible on the day that your child attends, please select either day on the form. This will enable us to ensure that as many students as possible can attend.

Should you require any information in relation to JAG, please do not hesitate to contact myself via email at angela.haupt@calvarycc.qld.edu.au or call the College on 3287 6222.

Kind regards

Angela Haupt

Farm Manager

ag Haupt